
Recruiting Some Faculty members at the 
University 

   
His Excellency Rector approved the recommendations of the fifth 

meeting of the academic board for the academic year, 1435/1436 which 

was held on 25/12/1435. The recommendations included the recruitment 

of Dr. Moufawz Zubyan Seydan Al-Harbi as a assistant professor at the 

department of computer science & information, College of Science in 

Zulfi & Dr. Waleed Mohamad Hamad Al-Bassam as an assistant 

professor at the department of accounting, College of Business 

Administration. His Excellency the Vice-Rector for Postgraduate Studies 

& Academic Research stressed the importance of such recruitments 

which serve in recruiting more of the citizens in teaching position in 

various fields. 

 

 

 


